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Stefan Mallett 
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Information Management & Compliance Team 
99 Waverley Road 

St Albans 
Hertfordshire 

AL3 5TL 
 

Tel:  01727 804228 
Fax:  01727 804968 

Email: foi@hpft.nhs.uk 
 

Our Ref:  FOI 823    
   

 

Dear Mr Mallett  
 
Thank you for your request regarding contact information for the person responsible for the 
recruitment of locums for registered mental health nurses, psychiatrists and psychologists 
which we received on 13 September 2013.  Your request has been considered and 
processed in accordance with the requirements of the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 
2000. 
 
I am pleased to advise that the Director of Workforce and Organisational Development is 
responsible for recruitment. Contact details are available on the Trust’s website via the link 
below. In line with the FOIA, exemption Section 21, Information is accessible by another 
means, has been applied. 
 
http://www.hpft.nhs.uk/about-us/the-board-of-directors/jinjer-kandola/ 
 
If there is anything you need clarification on or you require further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Please find enclosed an information sheet regarding copyright protection and the Trust’s 
complaints procedure in the event that you are not satisfied with the response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Vivienne Smith 
Senior Information Management & Compliance Analyst 
 
Enc: Copyright Protection and Complaints Procedure Information Leaflet 
 


